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Executiue Director

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Gene B. Kuntz, President

Mrs. J. Burchenal Ault 

Mrs. DanCroy

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Robert D. Davis

Margaret C. Jamison 

Dr. Rudolph Kieve 

Concha Ortiz y Pino de Kleven 

Gerald P. Peters

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

In an attempt to reorganize the photography show 
for the 1979 Festival, we have planned an open 
meeting at Bill Field’s home on February 22.
(See enclosed flier.)

E. W. (Wally) Sargent

ADVISORY COUNCIL

Governor & Mrs. Jerry Apodaca 
Santa Fe

Mr. & Mrs. J. Burchenal Ault
Santa Fe

Mrs. Mills Bennett
Santa Fe

Professor Van Deren Coke
Albuquerque

Dr. Carl S. Dentzel
Los Angeles

Milton Este row
New York

George G. Frelinghuysen
Santa Fe

Mr. & Mrs. Alexander Girard
Santa Fe

Mr. & Mrs. John A. Hill
Nashville

Concha Ortiz y Pino de Kleven
Albuquerque

Dr. Michael Pijoan
Santa Fe

Mr. & Mrs. Fritz Scholder
Galisteo

Mr. & Mrs. Eric Sloane
Santa Fe

Frank Waters
Taos

We hope to have a good turn out from photographers 
who are interested in helping us evaluate and 
improve the show for this year’s Festival, and we 
would like very much to have your input in regard 
to the jurying or any other areas of the show on 
which you would care to comment. If it is 
inconvenient for you to attend the meeting but you 
have some suggestions, please feel free to jot them 
down or call the office at your convenience.

The Festival Foundation Board of Directors wishes 
to make every effort to produce a show of contemporary 
New Mexico photography that is of consistent quality 
and represents the best work being done throughout 
the state.

Sara Sheldon 
Executive Director
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